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To the parliament of Queensland

I would like to express my opinion on abortion reform laws. I believe
that every child has a right to live.
I believe that an unborn child is a human being from the time of
conception and deserves to be protected.
It doesn't make sense that we would allow a healthy pregnancy to be
terminated at the will of the mother while at the same time
spending tens of thousands of dollars trying to prevent premature labor
or keeping a premature baby alive. I f a premature baby
is worth saving how can a baby of the same gestation be killed and not
considered a human.
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To the parliament of Queensland
 
I would like to express my opinion on abortion reform laws.
 
 I believe that every child has a right to live.
 
I believe that an unborn child is a human being from the time of 
conception and deserves to be protected.
 
It doesn't make sense that we would allow a healthy pregnancy to be 
terminated at the will of the mother while at the same time
spending tens of thousands of dollars trying to prevent premature labor 
or keeping a premature baby alive.
 
 If a premature baby is worth saving how can a baby of the same gestation 
be killed and not 
considered a human.
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